FFWPU USA Subregion 1: Becoming the One - Level 2 Blessing Workshop

Naokimi Ushiroda
February 28, 2023

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

SR1 is hosting an in-person Level 2 Blessing workshop on March 18th - 19th under the theme "
Becoming the One."

The workshop is for young adult seniors in high school from age 17 and up. This is for single young
adults within the subregion, to educate them on the purpose of the blessing, lineage, and for those
interested or are thinking about pursuing the matching and blessing. At the end of the workshop, they will
be able to attain the Level 2 Blessing certification, which is a requirement in the process of becoming a
matching or blessing candidate.

Fee: Early Bird; $120
Late fee; $150
Venue: is yet to be decided

Here is the registration form: hsa.regfox,com/-sr1-level-2-workshop-2023

Thank you, and God Bless,
Tal Zorer

Executive Assistant









